Mike,
Take a look at the time line of pictures of Centennial Park over the last year.  Thanks for your help, it looks fantastic and we received many compliments from teams from throughout the country that played at the Dudley Tournament here this weekend.
 
Pictures 1-4 are from 7/16/2011
Picture 5 is from 8/26/2011
Pictures 6-8 are from 6/15/2012
 
Couldn’t have done it without you.
Thanks again,
 
Todd Berg
Supv of Streets & Parks / City of Brooklyn Center
6844 Shingle Creek Pkwy, Brooklyn Center, MN 55430
763-585-7102/ fax 763-585-7159
tberg@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us

